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Our Learning Journey 
We have had a good week and enjoyed 

lots of sporting activities. Our first 

KS2 sports day was great fun and we 

all enjoyed the whole year group 

games. There were great races and we 

all sat with our houses cheering for all 

those who took part in relays, sprints 

and long distance races. 

                   

We have made scones this week and 

were able to use the skills of 

rubbing, kneading, rolling and 

grating. 

 

    

Focus on Learning 
Next week is our last week in Year 3. 

We will be trying to complete our 

sewing, which for some of us is quite 

tricky to master but we are all 

determined to finish. 

We will be completing our cultural 

story focus to show how speech is 

used to move the story on.  

Reminder to Families 
Don’t forget to bring your 

reading books back so they can 

be put back in the library ready 

for next year. 

Thank you. 
Have a great summer. 

Star Learners 
 

Well Done to Susan, who took a 

tumble in her race and 

immediately got up to continue- 

a hard thing to do. She showed 

great determination. 

 

Well Done to Orton and Kieran 

who both recorded a detailed 

story showing speech between 

characters 

Esme is 

wearing a 

dress she 

made in 

sewing 

club.  

Brandon is sewing 

his felt picture very 

carefully 


